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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION NUMBER: PC600019  PCN DATE: February 20, 2025 

This notice is to inform you about the following changes to the listed Stewart Connector products.  For 
any further questions about these changes, please contact your Stewart Connector sales contact, or 
customer service representative.   
 
PARTS AFFECTED: 
 
SS-60400-001 
SS-60400-002 
SS-60400-003 
SS-60400-004 
SS-60400-005 
SS-60400-006 
 

SS-60400-007 
SS-60400-008 
SS-60400-009 
SS-60400-010 
SS-60400-011 
SS-60400-012 
 

SS-60400-021 
SS-60400-022 
SS-60400-023 
SS-60400-024 
SS-60400-028 
SS-52200-001 
SS-52200-002 

GENERAL PRODUCT DESCRIPTION: 
 
SealJack Family Products 

REASON FOR CHANGE: 

Change of Final Assembly and Shipping Location 

DESCRIPTION OF CHANGES: 

The above list of Components are currently assembled in Mexico and ship from Douglas, AZ. We are 
shifting this final assembly process to our facility in China with a new shipping location of Hong Kong. 
This will improve lead times, as the sourced materials and assembly process will be centrally located. 
The design of the product will not be affected, so there will be no change to the form, fit or function of 
the product. 

ESTIMATED IMPLEMENTATION DATE:   

Effective April 21, 2025 and upon depletion of inventory.    

SIGNATURE: 

 
 

Ben Ruane 
Product Engineer 


